
From: Meera Narasimhan <Meera.Narasimhan@uscmed.sc.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/14/2014 11:36:32 AM
Subject: hi

Dear Christian,
Trust all is well. Have been hearing some good rumors about you. Sincerely hope it works out.
Warm regards
Meera
Meera Narasimhan, MD, DFAPA
Associate Provost Health Sciences
University of South Carolina
&
Professor and Chair, Department of Neuropsychiatry and Behavioral Science
University of South Carolina School of Medicine
3555 Harden Street, Ext
Columbia, SC 29203
(O) 803-434-4266 / 803-434-1043 (F)
http://specialtyclinics.med.sc.edu/physlist/viewPhysician.asp?pID=3266
http://www.med.sc.edu/news.02.03.14.asp
http://www.med.sc.edu/ooihlt.asp
http://www.med.sc.edu/news.09.12.12.asp
http://www.med.sc.edu/news.09.26.12.asp
http://www.med.sc.edu/news.06.28.12.asp
http://www.sc.edu/news/newsarticle.php?nid=2168
http://www.med.sc.edu/news.5.27.11.asp
http://psychiatry.med.sc.edu/research/Heroes_award.asp
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This e-mail transmission, in its entirety and including all attachments, is intended solely for the use of 
the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information, including health 
information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that disclosing, distributing, copying or 
taking any action in relation to this e-mail is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this e-mail 
in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the related message.   ­­  
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